
 
 

 

INFANT NEWSLETTER 

JULY 2025 

 
Dear Parents, 

 
We hope everyone has been enjoying their summer so far and has had loads of fun. The classroom has filled up 

quite fast in these past few weeks, we now have a full class with eight infants in total. Not all parents have yet fully met 

all the teachers since the scheduling doesn’t always align the same. So, we would like to introduce ourselves to you all 

and make sure you all have the right contact information for each one of us. 
 The lead teacher of the infant room is Ms. Jewel Conaway. Ms. Jewel has been with All Aboard for close to three 

years, and her shift starts at 8:00 every morning, she will be here until 4:00-4:30 most days. One of our assistant teachers 

is Ms. Meghan Moyer. Ms. Meghan has been at All Aboard for a little over six months now, and her shift starts at 6:00 in 

the morning and she will be here until 2:00 in the afternoon most days. Another one of our assistant teachers is Ms. 

Sophie Horsfield. Ms. Sophie comes in for her shift at 12:00 and stays until 6:00.  These are the main teachers that will be 

in the infant room, and the contacts will be listed below: 

 
Ms. Jewel: 573-201-5864 
Ms. Meghan: 636-358-8826 
Ms. Sophie: 573-259-8939 
 
 All Aboard Learning Center will be closed Friday, July 4th. In observance of Independence Day. 

With all the new faces that have recently joined us in the classroom, our goal right now is to become familiar with 

all the infants and families. We want to get the best understanding of each individual infant and their needs, so that we can 

be on the right track to keep everything in the classroom running smoothly with all the infants in the same environment.  
As the temperature continues to increase daily, please make sure your infant is dressed accordingly, and that their 

bin has appropriate changes of clothes stocked. Also, please watch for signs and symptoms of illnesses to help us keep the 

classroom healthy. If your child is experiencing anything unusual, such as teething or irregular sleeping, please let us 

know so we can provide better care. If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to contact one of the teachers or Ms. 

Teresa. 

 
Thank You,  
 
Ms. Jewel 

 
Ms. Meghan 

 
Ms. Sophie 
 

 


